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SUBJECT:  The Draft Metro Transit Long Range Plan (LRP).
SUMMARY:  Today’s briefing will update the Regional Transit Committee (RTC) on the release of the Draft Long Range Plan for public comment and the public comment opportunities open in the next few weeks.
The 2013 update of the Strategic Plan for Public Transportation 2011-2021  called for development of a long-range transit service and capital plan (Strategy 6.1.2).  The Long Range Plan describes an expanded network of transit services that could accommodate projected growth in jobs and population through 2040.
The RTC has reviewed and provided input on the LRP at several meetings in 2015 and 2016.  The RTC’s involvement has complemented ongoing Metro collaboration with cities, Sound Transit, and other agencies.

The draft LRP was released in early April. Today’s presentation offers an overview and highlights the opportunities for public comment.
The LRP website:

http://metro.kingcounty.gov/planning/long-range-plan/resources.html
ATTACHMENTS

1. Metro Transit presentation, Metro Connects
INVITED

1. Christina O’Claire, Strategy and Performance Manager, King County Transit Division

2. Stephen Hunt, Transportation Planner, King County Transit Division

